
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Friday 26th May

Dear Parents/Carers,

We made it! With all the bank holidays, the past 6 weeks since Easter have absolutely flown by. We
are incredibly proud of all your children’s hard work and they are very much deserving of a break - the
weather even looks like it’s going to be good!

PE and Swimming Reminder
After half-term, our PE days are going to change to Mondays and Tuesdays.

On Mondays:
If your child has been invited to extra swimming lessons, they will need to wear their costume
underneath their PE kit as usual. This begins on the first day back. Everyone else will be doing
athletics.

On Tuesdays:
Everyone will be doing rounders as part of PPA with Dan.

Hot Weather
Now we finally have some decent weather, please could you ensure children are always sent in with a
water bottle. Hats and sun cream are also encouraged so they can reapply before lunch time when it
gets really hot!

Art Project
After half-term, we will be completing some junk modelling using plastic. If you could send in any
clean plastic items you would otherwise be recycling (milk bottles, yogurt pots etc), we would greatly
appreciate it!

Have a wonderful break,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale


